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RoHS Policy 

APC Technology Group plc is a distributor of specialist electronic components is fully committed to meeting 
the requirements of EC Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS2) and (EU) 2015/863 (as amended) and the Restriction 
of the Use of Certain Hazardous Substances in Electrical and Electronic Equipment Regulations 2012 (as 
amended). 
 
The Company places great importance on ensuring that the compliance status of the products we supply is 
validated. 
 
Some manufacturers have changed their part numbers to indicate RoHS compliance while others have 
chosen to keep the same part number and use the date code or lot number to indicate compliance with the 
RoHS directive. 
 
Our RoHS policy is based upon the following principles: 

• Regardless of the manufacturer’s policy it is APC policy that all product manufactured in compliance 
with the legislation is clearly identified as such. 
• All compliant parts are assigned a unique APC item number in addition to the manufacturer’s part 
number. 
• Order acknowledgements and despatch notes clearly state RoHS compliance status. 
• Compliant and non-compliant products are stored in separate areas of our warehouse. 
• Documented evidence of compliance will be made available, if requested. 

 
We will continue to work closely with our customers and suppliers to ensure that the RoHS compliance and 
exemption status of the products we supply is correctly managed and clear information regarding the status 
is freely available. 
 
The management team endorses this policy statement and is fully committed to its implementation, and to 
review this policy statement and update when necessary. 


